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A Leader. A Keen Learner. A Friend. 

 
Caring for Clementians 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are saddened by the incident that took place at River Valley High School on 19 July 2021 that 
resulted in the death of a student. 
 
As a community, we feel for the school and the families affected, and we may be sad, worried or 
puzzled ourselves. It is normal for us to feel this way as we try to understand the matter. We 
understand that some of you may be concerned about the impact of this incident on your child’s 
psychological wellbeing. This morning, I have assured our Clementians that if they need someone to 
talk to, they can reach out to their teachers and our school counsellor who are always around to 
support them.  
 
Our school remains safe as we continue to ensure the safety and security of our Clementians and 
staff.  We have a vigilant school security system, regular security exercises to prepare our 
Clementians and staff and clear school rules. We will continue to be alert to safety matters as we 
take care for one another.  
 
To support River Valley High School, I ask for your understanding to not speculate about the incident 
and to let the authorities unravel the facts. Let us remain empathetic towards the school and the 
families affected, and respect the privacy that we need during this time. If you want to send words of 
support and encouragement, you may do so at https://padlet.com/rvhs/messages. 
 
Stay safe and take care.  
 
Mr Vimalenthiran Vijayasingam 
Principal 

 
 
 


